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All VBS Volunteers are required to complete the Safe Sanctuary 

Training this Sunday, June 8. Please report to the Love Conference 

Room following the worship service.  We are very thankful to our 

volunteers for giving of your time for this special ministry. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.weavervilleumc.org/


 

 

  
We are still looking for leaders for the Recreation station which is 

ALWAYS so fun! Please prayerfully consider joining our team! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WE WANT YOUR TREES!!! Bring your trees, by to the office or on Sunday 
at church. 

 
 Thank you all for all your support! 

 
-- The VBS Leadership Team 

 



 

 

https://vbspro.events/p/wumctrue 
 
  
 

 

 

  

Father's Day Prison Ministry  
Completed Cards are due on Sunday, June 8 

  
 

 

 

Tom Koenig continues taking pictures of all members following 

worship on Sundays for our new church directory. It will be most 

successful when everyone participates with their best smile. 

 

https://vbspro.events/p/wumctrue


 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

  
Camp Meeting Days all summer! 

Short sleeves and shorts are allowed and encouraged during worship. 
 
  

 



 

 

Sewing Bee 
Join us for our next sewing bee this Saturday, June 7, from 9am to 5 
pm 
Fellowship Center: main room and Love Conference Room 
You are welcome to stay for all of just part of the day -- whatever works for 
your schedule. There will be show & tell, Q& A if you are stuck, & a whole 
day devoted to your project. Please contact Angela Moser at 828-215-2642 
or email Missangelf@outlook.com 
  
 

 

 

Birthdays in June 

The love and blessings of the Lord may be with you on your birthday 
and every day! 

  
June 3:   Robin Ingle. Marge Johnson,  
June 5:   Audrey Blount, Dale Pennell 
June 6:   Lydia Dillingham, Holly Leavitt, Dick Wilfong 
June 7:   Patty Keeran 
June 8:   Stan Strohm 
June 9:   Katie Ybarra 
June 10:  Asher Roop 
June 12:  Diane VanReenen 
June 15:  Judith Harris, Les Love, Kylie Rogers 
June 16:  Bill Fieffer, John Meadows 
June 18:  Tom Koenig, Mary Lovelace 
June 20:  Kevin Lance 
June 25:  Susan DeBonis 
June 27:  Elizabeth Hamrick, Zeb Penland, Liz Simpson, Marilyn Williams 
June 29:  John Hamrick 
June 30:  Matthew Rogers 
 

mailto:Missangelf@outlook.com


 

 

B.E.A.R. Closet Hours:        
  1st and 3rd Mondays from 5-7pm       

   2nd, 4th and 5th (when applicable) Mondays from 10am-12pm               
 

THANK YOU all for your support!  
 

Current Needs: Girls 6 or 6T tops, shorts and summer dresses, size 13 
sneakers and sandals for Girls, baby food, non-expired car seats and car 

booster seats.  
Use our wish lists on Amazon, Target, and Walmart for specific ideas. All our 

info and links are also on the WUMC 
website https://www.weavervilleumc.org Click BEAR Closet for ideas. 

  
Want to help out? Contact Catherine Love at catmlove@charter.net or 

call the BEAR closet at 828.658.5373. There are options to volunteer on a 
one time or regular basis. Come by during our open hours and check us out! 

 

 

 

 
The pantry is low on EVERYTHING! 
Needs: canned tuna and chicken, hearty soups, adult cold cereal, grits, 
canned fruit, mac’n cheese, spaghetti noodles, peanut butter, jelly, shampoo 
and conditioner. 
 
Thanks for keeping others in mind while filling your grocery cart!!  
It’s probably the easiest way to help struggling local families in this strained 
economy. 

  
As always, monetary donations can be made to the WUMC and placed in the 
offering basket. Use the notation ABCCM North for food, and ABCCM 
Other for rent and utilities assistance 
  
  

 

https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=981184fcde&e=63af26db06
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=553efb220d&e=63af26db06
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=a5f725dd2a&e=63af26db06
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=f2a0b8ad19&e=63af26db06
mailto:catmlove@charter.net


 

 

  
 

 
Children's Sunday School is meeting this Sunday at 9:45am in the 

Education Building. 

 

 
Explorers Class  

The Explorer Class is studying God is Closer Than You Think by John 

Ortberg. Its focus is on deepening our relationship with God. We invite anyone 

to join our discussions on Sunday Mornings at 10am in the Love Conference 

Room. 

 

 

 
+++++++++++++ 

 

Women's Bible Study 

  

We will resume the Women’s Bible study on Tuesday September 9th. Look for 

an announcement coming later this summer.  

  

 

++++++++ 

Ignite Class 



 

 
  

Ignite  will be studying the Wired Word each week through the start of summer 

break. Now is a great time to come visit the class as there is no reading ahead 

required. Just good conversation! 

 

+++++++++++++ 
 

 

  

 
  

Please let the office know of anyone you want to be included in our 

prayers 

PRAISES 

New Youth and Children’s Director Ann Owens, Senior Dining Fundraiser, Larry 

Dryer, Bill Hawkins, Tom Weaver. 

   

FAMILIES OF DECEASED: 

 Family of Adam Johnson, Family of James Sexton 

  

PRAISES/CONCERNS 

Annual Conference, Hurricane  Helene Recovery, New Church Directory, 

Susan DeBonis, Christina Freelan, Gwen Harris, Cliff Harvey Travel Mercies. 

  

CONCERNS: 

Government and Government Employees, Global Economy, Hurricane Helene 

victims, Heather Abadilla, Michale Atkinson, Geraldine Avett, Terry Banks, Lynn 

and Kenny Boring, Bonnie Bullman, Teresa and Joe Cipriano, Lynn Cooper, 

Pastor Terry and Jan Duckworth, Tracy Fiaco, Ardell Forehand, Patricia 

Foresmand, Tonya Fotinos, Judy Gentry, Emma Grace,  Jim Greenhut, Lynn 

Harvey, Shawn Henderson, Gwen Kelsey, Craig and Tina Monaco, Angela 

Moser, Joyce Payne, Pamela Penley, Jennifer Phillips, Mark Ralls, Beverly 

Ramsey, Nancy Ramsey, Emily Sewel, Rev. Dr. Jonathan Smith,  Stacy 

Schlimer, Joan Stafford, Tom Stade, Stan and Joanie Strohm, Unspoken, 

People in Ukraine, Gaza, Israel, Syria, Yemen, Pakistan and India. 

  
  

 

  



 

 
 

Supporting the Church 

  

General Giving By Week: 

Target Giving Goal each week:  $9,000.00 

 

May 11:             $3,644.00 

May 18:             $4,675.00 

May 23:             $5,773.00 

June 1:              $7,239.75 

 

As of May 31, 2025: 

Income:      $109,908.66 

Expenses   $141,942.67 

Net:             -$32,034.01 

 

Mortgage Balance $146,111.55  

 

Attendance at  worship: 

 

May 11:        117 total 

May 18:         83 total 

May 23:         90 total 

June 1:        140 total 

 

Finance Update 

Thank you very much to everyone who has continued to support WUMC with 

their contributions! Options to donate: 

1. On our web site 

2. Through your bank's online bill pay 

3. Mail checks to: 

Weaverville United Methodist Church | PO Box 37 |  Weaverville, NC 28787 
 

 

 
  

  

 

http://www.weavervilleumc.org/donations

